
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Subdivision Administration Policy Notice 

November 19, 2019 
 
 

 

TO:   All Engineers, Surveyors and Real Estate Developers Serving Greenville County 
 
SUBJECT: FINANCIAL SECURITY NOTIFICATIONS  

 
EFFECTIVE:  IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 

Currently, reminders of expiring financial security are sent out in advance of the Expiration Date 
at ninety (90) days, forty-five (45) days and again at thirty (30) days. 

 
The forty-five (45) day notification was sent as a courtesy reminder and is hereby discontinued. 
 
Please be aware that Greenville County should have the replacement or updated financial 

security in our office forty-five (45) days prior to the expiration of the then current financial security.   
 
Late fees are assessed at forty-five (45) days ($500.00) and fifteen (15) days ($1,000.00) prior to 

the expiration of the then current Expiration Date. 
 
Thank you. 


